
 

Our asks in the Northern

Territory election 2024
Dietitians Australia is calling on the Northern Territory Government to commit to policies and

actions that will break down the nutrition barriers Territorians face when it comes to eating

well and reducing their risk of chronic disease. 

Dietitians Australia and the Dietitians Australia Northern Territory (NT) Branch are urging all

parties to commit to their three-point nutrition action plan ahead of the coming election, to

address nutrition and dietetic support gaps, nurture more nutritious food choices through the

Remote Stores program and establish coordinated nutrition programs within NT Schools.

Read more in our briefing paper.

For more, read our related media release:

Nutrition action needed now in Northern Territory

Get in touch

If you have questions about our Northern Territory election priorities, contact us at 

policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au.

https://dietitiansaustralia.org.au/
https://dietitiansaustralia.org.au/media/1021
https://dietitiansaustralia.org.au/about-us/media-centre/nutrition-action-needed-now-northern-territory
mailto:policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au

